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Reorganisation of schools in the Swansea Valley = the closure of Alltwen Primary School by 2024 

 

 

Dear parent/carer, 

 

Sadly we write to inform you that the consultation window has opened in relation to the possible 

closure of Alltwen Primary School.  The consultation can be found by scanning the QR code or 

searching https://www.npt.gov.uk/1891.  Please contact the school if you require a paper copy.  

 

Now is the time to ‘have your say’ on this matter. We only have until Tuesday 19th January 2021. 

 

Due to COVID this will be the only mechanism for you have ‘have your say’, the global pandemic and local infection 

rates prevents the possibility of a face to face meeting.   

 

In response to the consultation the school will… 

 

 Discuss the closure with all pupils and present their views to the local authority, 

 Discuss the closure with all staff and present their views to the local authority. 

 

The Governing Body will… 

 

 Represent the school and complete the ‘have your say’ response. 

 

We ask that you all individually respond to the consultation by ‘having your say’ by scanning the 

QR code or searching for https://wh.snapsurveys.com/s.asp?k=160433102429 or by printing a 

copy of the form below.   

 

 

Now is the time for you to be listened to on this matter. 

 

If you would like an assistance in ‘having your say’ please contact the school office. 

 

Yours. 

 

The Governing Body. 
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